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On Tuesday 26th January 2021 , at 16.20 hrs., at the Press Conference Room, 1st floor, Parliament 
Building, Dr. Sukit Attopakorn, Advisor to Speaker of the House of Representatives, announced the 
progress of the submission of a censure motion,  proposed by Hon. Mr. Sompong Amornvivat, 
Leader of the Opposition in the House of Representatives together with the leaders of the 6 
opposition parties and 2 small parties, to open a general debate for voting of no-confidence of 
the individual ministers, which submitted to H.E. Mr. Chuan Leekpai, Speaker of the House of 
Representatives along with the list of 208 Members of the House of Representatives, in accordance 
with the constitution. After verification of the list by the Secretariat of the House of  
Representatives, they found that 1 signature did not match with the signature given to the office, 
however, confirmed a real proponent by the signature owner, subsequently.  Now, the motion is 
being on the process of the Office of the Secretariat to present to Mr. Suphachai Phosu, Second 
Deputy speaker of the House of Representatives, who is in charge of the motion for further 
consideration. 
 
Therefore, he would like to clarify that the said motion has not yet passed to H.E. Mr. Chuan 
Leekpai, although he already acknowledged the concerned motion but it needs to follow the 
procedures.  He confirmed that there were no any words of command from H.E. Mr. Chuan 
Leekpai, Speaker of the House of Representatives. 
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